
 

 

 

 

Request for Tender 

Steckle Municipal Drain 

 
 
The Municipality of Bluewater is inviting interested proponents to submit a tender 

for construction of the Steckle Municipal Drain. 

Proposal  Issued: Thursday, November 21 st, 2024 
 

Proposal Closing: Tuesday, December 10 th, 2024, at 12:00 PM (Noon) 
 

Interested proponents must contact Adam Hall to receive an electronic copy of the 

Tender. 

 

Adam Hall, Project Coordinator  

Headway Engineering 

Adam.Hall@headwayeng.ca  

226-243-6614 ext. 3 

mailto:Adam.Hall@headwayeng.ca

